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Progress Update 
April 7, 2017 
 
McMahon Associates, the firm appointed by the Township to perform the preliminary 

engineering and final design phases for the project, has completed a survey of the subsurface 

utility engineering markouts and corresponding drafting.  Crash data/analysis continues to be 

reviewed and a matrix summary is being prepared for a meeting with PennDOT’s Traffic Unit.  

In addition, additional design information, plans, and profiles relative to the roundabout 

alternative are being developed to present to the Traffic Unit. 

The meeting with the Traffic Unit is scheduled for mid-April to review and discuss the two 

potential options for the intersection. This meeting should help determine if PennDOT supports 

both options and how we will proceed with completing the preliminary engineering phase and 

then move into the design phase. 

As a general timeline for this project, the Preliminary Engineering Phase should be completed 

by September 2018 and then the Final Design Phase could be completed by March 2020. 

 

 

 

 


